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Tails to Tales – Parent Update

Hello everyone!

We enjoyed a fabulous first day at Tails to Tales.  The students got an up-close visit with Atka the wolf.  They met several other live animals who live in the wild, on land and sea.  Students created their own edible banana caterpillars and were busy scientists manipulating bananas and graham crackers to simulate animal digestion. 

We introduced One Tail, One Read.  Ask your children about Balto, a real-life famous dog hero.  Children will read silently and in pair-shares throughout the week.  We have lots of fiction and non-fiction animal literature for them to browse.  However, feel free to have them bring an animal book from home for quiet reading times.

A few reminders:

· Drop off and pick up are in homerooms.  Please try your best to drop off on time.  At dismissal, please be patient as the bus kids line up and move from homerooms to buses.  Please do not park (even for a minute) in the bus lane.

· Students go outside for short periods of time throughout the day, weather permitting.  You might want to apply sunscreen before the program and send a sun hat for extra protection.

· Sneakers!  Sturdy, closed sneakers and socks work best for active students.

· We encourage students to bring a refillable water bottle.  They can refill them at the water fountains.

· Pack a healthy lunch each day.  We provide bread, peanut butter and jelly for anyone who is hungry.

· Check out our program updates on our blog:  http://ecidgprograms.weebly.com/tails-to-tales-2014
Wednesday Field Trip:

· Buses will pull out by 9:10, so please be on time.  We can’t wait for late arrivals.  If you miss the field trip bus, you can drop off at the location below at 9:30:

· Happy Hippos, Kind Koalas and Laughing Lions go to Horse Guard (Newtown)
· Polite Porpoises, Smiling Seals and Wonderful Wallabies go to New Pond Farm (West Redding)

· Wear raingear if rain is predicted.  We will visit both locations, rain or shine.

· Wear sunscreen, bug repellent and sun hats.  We will be outside on and off throughout the day.

· Bring a filled water bottle.  Water is available at each site.

· NO electronics or other valuables, please.  

We have a fun and busy week planned.   Students will get a new name tag in homeroom each morning. We hope your children had a great day and we look forward to seeing them tomorrow.  

Abby Peklo
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